
T he. Seretry of State for External AffuJirs to th~e Amba~ssador of the

Ulnted Sttces6 of Amrerica to Ca~nada.

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTE1RIAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, November 15, 1963.

No. 192

1 have the honour to refer to your Note of November 15, 1963, concerning

proposais which would govern joint civil exnergenc$y planning between our

two countries.
The proposais contained in your Note are acceptable ta the Gavernment

of Caaa n it is agreed that yaur Note and this reply thereto shàfl con-

stitute an agreernent between aur two Governments which shall enter intc

force on the date of this Note.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration

PAUL MARIN;
SecretarJ of State

for Externat Affairs.

lus Excellency,
W. Walton Butterworth,

Ambassador of the United States of America,

Ottawa.


